
NATIONAL DRINKING WATER WEEK 
 
 
WHEREAS,   Water is a defining part of our past, present and future; and  
 
WHEREAS,  Water is a basic and essential need of every living creature; and 
 
WHEREAS,  Our health, comfort, and standard of living depend upon an 

abundant supply of safe drinking water; and 
 
WHEREAS,  We are all stewards of the water infrastructure upon which future 

generations depend; and 
 
WHEREAS,  The citizens of the City of Roswell should have a safe and 

dependable supply of water both now and in the future; and 
 
WHEREAS,  The City received the Georgia Association of Water Professionals 

Water Plant Gold Award for 2013 for meeting and exceeding Safe 
Drinking Water Act standards; and 

 
WHEREAS,  The City of Roswell Water Resources Division will hold its 3rd 

Annual Water Plant Open House and Drinking Water Week 
Festival on Saturday, May 3rd; and 

 
WHEREAS,  We are calling upon each citizen to help protect our sources of 

water from pollution, practice water conservation, and recognize 
the importance of a safe, convenient and sustainable water system. 

 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, I, Jere Wood, Mayor of the City of Roswell, do hereby proclaim 
May 4th – 10th, 2014 as National Drinking Water Week and ask all the citizens of the 
City of Roswell to recognize and participate in this national event.  
 
 

In witness whereof, I hereunto set my hand 
and caused the seal of the City of Roswell to 
be affixed this 28th day of April, 2014.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            MAYOR JERE WOOD   
 


